
My name is Julita Salvador. My daughters Tania and Emily were sexually molested by a person who we 
trusted. 

 When my daughters talked about what had happened to them bothered me so much because we were 
not told what happened then, at the time of the incident.  All this has affected my daughters 
psychologically, emotionally, and in other ways they have yet to express. As soon as my daughters 
advised us of what had happened we immediately went to the authorities to report the incident. We 
were told there was nothing to be done to help us, because of the status of limitations. As parents we 
were disappointed with our justice system and did not know what to do until someone recommended 
Sunflower Community Center.  

So I am here today to ask if you can pass the law to protect victims of this crime and please pass the bill 
HB2252 so that many more people along with daughters can seek justice. 

 

Thank you,  


